

PRIME MINISTER
CANBERRA

9 April 2003

Mrs Mamma Gustin 102 South Terrace BANKSTOWN NSW 2200

Dear Mrs Gustin

I write to congratulate you on being approved for the award of the *Centenary Medal* by the Governor-General. Nominations for the medal were made by the Commonwealth, State and Territory governments and recommended by the independent Council for the Centenary Medal.

This distinctive Australian commemorative medal marks the achievements at the commencement of a new century of a broad cross-section of the Australian community including your contribution to Australian society. Australia is proud that it has many outstanding people who have helped make our country and the wider world a better place.

Arrangements will be made for you to receive the *Centenary Medal* in the near future.

Yours sincerely

John Haward

(John Howard)